

Monday 12th September 2022

Queen Elizabeth 11

As you will have seen on

the news, the government

have made

Monday 19th September

a Bank Holiday

for the funeral of our

Queen, Elizabeth 11.

The school will therefore

be closed to all pupils.

We will reopen on

Tuesday 20th September.

Thank you.

St Francis' News Brother, Sister Let Me Serve You.

Headteacher: Miss E. Harris Deputy Headteacher: Ms. S. Miguez-Jorge Friary Road, Peckham, SE15 1RQ 020 7639 0187

office@stfrancis.southwark.sch.uk

Please note: To access our school website, type in to your search engine



We hope that all our families are well and that you managed to relax during the summer break. It has been lovely to welcome the children back to the school looking refreshed.

It was wonderful to see all the children back at school looking smart in their school uniform. We are pleased to be able to tell you that the children have settled well into class routines with some fantastic learning taking place. We also welcomed our new Reception and Nursery children, who have settled in very well into the school routine.

Year 6 School Journey

Our children departed this morning for a week of fun & adventure at the Cumulus Centre in Swanage.

Please log on to our Facebook or instagram page for up to date photographs and all other information.



Year 6 Secondary Schools

Take time to visit prospective schools with your child in the coming weeks.

Collect & return all catholic supplementary forms by their closing date to each school.

The online form must be submitted by 31st October.



Kings College London

Have you had a baby during

the pandemic?

Kings college are asking for

partners to take part in

a survey. Please see the posters

in the office reception area

if you are interested.

Thank you.

Family arguments, feeling stressed?, Need a little extra help or support?

> Please see the leaflets for further information.

Party Bags

Party bags/ invitations cannot be distributed to children by any member of staff. If a Parent/Carer would like to celebrate their child's birthday in class, it would be nice if a book was purchased that the birthday child could open in class and this would be their gift to the class for everyone to enjoy.



"Take care of God's creation. But above all take care of people in need. Let us take care of one another."

> Pope Francis.



House Points

	KS1	KS2	Total
St. Francis	30	60	90
St. Claire	30	60	90
St. Mary	30	60	90
St. Joseph	30	60	90

Winning House



Star of the Week

Nursery	-
F1	Keanu
R1	Edwin
A1	Firdaus
A2	Patrick
N1	Rosalie
N2	Johanssenth
C1	Caitlyn
C2	Samuel
I1	Farida
I2	Priscila
S1	Meira
S2	Mahrlee-Katie

Merits

Nursery	-	-
F1	Camila	Sao
R1	Obosa	Ariah
A1	Trina	Samantha
A2	Ian	Joy
N1	Theo	Davina
N2	Chinwe	Ahmad
C1	Kian-Amor	Josh
C2	Bella	Mabel
I1	Jahdain	Daniel
12	Ethan	Mirabella
S1	Ahmed	Connie
S2	Sofia A	Korede



Diary Dates

Monday 12th September Year 6

Depart for School Journey



Whole School Mass

To Be Confirmed.

Monday 19th September

Bank Holiday School Closed for Funeral of Queen Elizabeth 11

Tuesday 20th September

School Reopens

Peckham Pantry

The Peckham Pantry is a membership scheme shop located 2 minutes from our school. Membership is £4.50 per visit and for that you will be able to choose approx. £15 worth of food. The scheme is open to all local residents—You do not have to be receiving any benefits to use the pantry.

To apply for membership go to

www.pecan.org.uk/
peckham-pantry



Half Term 2022

Monday 24th— Friday 28th October

School reopens on Monday 31st October

inset days

Thursday 1st Sept 2022 Friday 2nd October 2022 3 more days tbc



'GSPR:

Whenever we process (staff, parents and pupil)
data, we need to comply
with GDPR.

For more information on how we
process data,
check on our website

check on our website www.stfrancis.southwark.sch.uk'